
Dear Members of the School Council, 

 

We have noticed that when it is time for our nursery 

children to go home they are keen to tell their grown-ups all 

about their day. This is sometimes hard for them as some 

of their grown-ups are often on their mobile phones. 

We wondered if you had any ideas of how to help with this 

problem? We are sure you enjoy telling your grown-ups 

about your learning and would find it hard to share this with 

them if they are on the phone too. 

 

If you can think of any solutions to this issue, we would love 

to hear them. 

 

We look forward to hearing your ideas. 

 

From 

Miss Jackson, Lisa and Wendy  
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